In This Issue Webmail users click here

Official News

- Updated Travel Policy (Effective April 1)
- MasterCard Changes Coming

General Announcements

- · Roommate Connection Meeting
- · 'A Tool Kit for Business Success'
- · 'From Mahjong to Chinese Philosophy of Life'
- · Exhibition of New-realism Paper-cuts
- · Bergren Forum 'Life of a Professional Musician'
- · Team Trivia Night, Saturday, April 6 at 8 P.M.
- · Alfred is Stronger Health and Wellness Expo
- · Reminder: McLane Gym & Fitness Center Closed 4/5-4/6
- · Last Days of 'New Morphologies: Studio Ceramics and Digital Processes'
- · Relay for Life Event Moved to Alfred State
- · Alfred Rugby Home vs. Geneseo Saturday 3 P.M.
- · Play Quidditch For a Day!
- · Omicron Delta Kappa AU Induction Ceremony!
- · Hot Dog Day Needs Volunteers!
- · Volunteers Needed!
- · 'Persepolis': Film Screening + Panel Discussion
- · Seniors: Share Your Views by April 30 and Win \$500!
- · Fidelity Investments Services Rep on Campus
- · Enlist Today Alfred Civil War
- · Want to Llearn More about the Institute for Cultural Unity?
- · Register Now for Summer Classes!
- · Summer School 2013/Financial Aid
- · Peer Review Board and University Judicial Board Recruitment
- · Phonathon Jobs
- · Join us for Reunion 2013!
- · Win a \$100 Amex Gift Card!
- Blood Drive Results
- Change in schedule for Zumba classes
- Printer Ink Up for Grabs!
- · Alfred State Visual Impact Club Film Festival
- 50 Shades of Grey Matter- Walk MS- The Grey Does Matter
- · Forum on Familial ALS Disease

What's Happening?

TODAY		TOMORROW		SATURDAY
	9:00	Sally McCubbin Glass Design Demo	8:30	Accepted Student Open House
	12:00	Fitness Center & McLane Gym Closed 4/5-4/6	12:00	Fitness Center & McLane Gym Closed 4/5-4/6
Sally McCubbin Glass Design Lecture	2:45	Art History Club Trip to Rochester	1:00	4/6 M. Lacrosse AWAY @ Utica - 1pm
	3:00	4/5 Softball HOME vs. Ithaca - 3pm		4/6 W. Lacrosse HOME vs. Hartwick - 1pm
Chinese Philosophy of	0.00	Campus Climate Auditor Training		4/6 Softball HOME vs. Utica - 1pm
			2:30	4/6 M. Tennis HOME vs. Stevens - 2:30pm
			7:00	Who Wants to be a Super Hero?
bie Apocalypse			8:00	Team Trivia @ Herrick Library
a \$100 Amex Gift		•		Alfred Around the World
•			10:00	Comedy: Thomas Dale
			· 4/6 Track AWAY @ Muhlenberg	
				nbie Apocalypse athon Pre-Registration
	'A Tool Kit for Business Success' Visiting Artist: Diana Cooper	'A Tool Kit for Business Success' Visiting Artist: Diana Cooper Sally McCubbin Glass Design Lecture Campus Climate Auditor Training 'From Mahjong to Chinese Philosophy of Life' ney Holmes Concert Bergren Forum bition of New-realism er-cuts bie Apocalypse athon Pre-Registration a \$100 Amex Gift 12:00 8:00 11:00 • Rod and er-Cuts • Zom Mar. Carc	'A Tool Kit for Business Success' Visiting Artist: Diana Cooper 12:00 Fitness Center & McLane Gym Closed 4/5-4/6 2:45 Art History Club Trip to Rochester 3:00 4/5 Softball HOME vs. Ithaca - 3pm Campus Climate Auditor Training 'From Mahjong to Campus Climate Auditor Training S:00 Film: 'Promised Land' 11:00 Film: 'Promised Land' Rodney Holmes Concert and Bergren Forum Per-cuts bie Apocalypse Apocalypse Marathon Pre-Registration Win a \$100 Amex Gift Card!	'A Tool Kit for Business Success' Visiting Artist: Diana Cooper Visiting Artist: Diana Cooper 12:00 Fitness Center & McLane Gym Closed 4/5-4/6 Sally McCubbin Glass Design Lecture Campus Climate Auditor Training 'From Mahjong to Chinese Philosophy of Life' Bergren Forum bition of New-realism er-cuts bie Apocalypse athon Pre-Registration a \$100 Amex Gift Win a \$100 Amex Gift 12:00 Fitness Center & McLane Gym Closed 4/5-4/6 2:45 Art History Club Trip to Rochester 3:00 4/5 Softball HOME vs. Ithaca - 3pm Campus Climate Auditor Training 8:00 Film: 'Promised Land' 11:00 Film: 'Promised Land' - Rodney Holmes Concert and Bergren Forum - Zombie Apocalypse Marathon Pre-Registration - Win a \$100 Amex Gift Card! 10:00 - 4/6 Muh - Zom

Updated Travel Policy (Effective April 1)

In order to maintain an accountable plan under IRS rules and avoid taxation of reimbursements made to employees, Alfred University is required to ensure all travel conforms to certain guidelines. An updated policy will go into effect on April 1st and can be found on the business office webpage following the link below.

Link: Travel Policy

Submitted by: Giovina Lloyd

back to top Send Email Reminder

MasterCard Changes Coming

We're making some changes to the MasterCard administrative process. To allow individuals time to become familiar with the new program features, beginning with the next reconciliation cycle you will have the option to scan and upload receipts in the Smartdata system or submit hardcopy receipts with your statement.

For those who have found the scanning option convenient, please continue to use it. If you elect to upload your receipts you will not need to submit hard copies with your monthly statement. Rather, you should retain your receipts until you have been notified by Office and Procurement Services that your information has been verified. You will still need to print your statement, initial it, and send to your card manager.

If you elect not to upload your receipts during this transition period, you must continue to attach all receipts to your statement and submit. Missing receipt forms should still be completed and submitted in paper form due to the necessity of signatures.

We will review the process again in August and it is our hope that cardholders will be more comfortable with this new Smartdata system feature.

[Please note that original receipts for travel charged to the MasterCard must still be attached to the Travel Expense Report and sent to the business office.]

We have also worked with the Chase Program Team to find alternatives to using personal information on the card application. Effective immediately we will begin to replace your Social Security number with your Banner ID number. Since we must continue to request verification information, we will use month and date of birth (ie: April 1 would be 0401) in lieu of mother's maiden name. The cardholder will be responsible for knowing this information should they have a need to contact the card issuer (JP Morgan Chase) directly, or should the card issuer need to contact the cardholder.

To transition to this new setup, current cardholders should update their information using the revised application available on the Office and Procurement Services website or by requesting one directly from our office.

For your convenience, we have also attached the new application form to this notice. The revised form will replace the one on file, which will be appropriately discarded (shredded) upon updating with the new data. New cardholders can obtain a copy of the revised form as instructed above.

Please note that Alfred University is liable to JP Morgan Chase for all charges made on the MasterCard. By obtaining a MasterCard an individual's personal credit will not be impacted.

Attachment: MC_Application_(Rev_0313).pdf

Submitted by: Susan Peck

back to top Send Email Reminder

Roommate Connection Meeting

Looking for a roommate for fall housing? Need a roommate for a double room, want to fill a suite, or need to fill an apartment? Looking for a bathroom mate to sign up for Ann's House?

Residence Life staff will host two roommate connections this week. The first will be Wednesday, April 3 at 7 p.m. in the Openhym lounge and a second meeting will be held Thursday, April 4 at 7:30 p.m. in the Bartlett lounge for students unable to attend Wednesday's meeting.

Submitted by: Karen Porter

back to top Send Email Reminder

'A Tool Kit for Business Success'

You're invited to a forum featuring Jim Nelson, AU Class of 1970 and Bill Rice, AU Class of 1978 with real-world insight about skills need in every workplace.

The program takes place Thursday, April 4 at 11:20 a.m. in Harder Hall Auditorium.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

'From Mahjong to Chinese Philosophy of Life'

Dr. Ning Yang's lecture "From Mahjong to Chinese Philosophy of Life" will be held in Nevins Theater at 6:30 p.m. on April 4, Thursday. Play of Mahjong will be held in Confucius House at 10 Park St. after the lecture till 9 p.m.

Dr. Ning Yang is an Associate Professor of Linguistics in the College of Foreign Languages at Beijing Language and Culture University (BLCU). She earned her doctoral degree at Radboud University of Nijmegen in the Netherlands and later worked as a post-doctoral fellow at Hong Kong City University. She is currently a faculty member at the Confucius Institute at George Mason University. Her research interests include theoretical linguistics, language acquisition and cultural studies.

It is a free event and everyone interested is welcome.

Submitted by: Jing Zhu

back to top Send Email Reminder

Exhibition of New-realism Paper-cuts

18 pieces of new-realism paper-cuts will be exhibited in the east wing of the first floor in the Herrick Library from Friday, March 29 through Thursday, April 4.

Mr. Min Li, the representative new-realism paper-cuts artist, mixes western painting and traditional Yuxian techniques (one of the most distinctive traditional paper-cuts arts in China). It initiates a new field which has clear concave-convex, bright colors and 3-dimension perspective. Every product is uniquely designed, measured and practiced by hand.

This exhibition is sponsored by Confucius Institute at Alfred University and it is free to the public.

Submitted by: Jing Zhu

back to top Send Email Reminder

Bergren Forum - 'Life of a Professional Musician'

The Bergren Forum sponsored by the Division of Human Studies and the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences will be meeting at 12:10 P.M. on Thursday, April 4 in the Nevins Theater, Powell Campus Center.

Bring a brown bag lunch; coffee and tea will be provided.

Speaker: Rodney Holmes (Visiting musician) Topic: "The Life of a Professional Musician"

Submitted by: Marilyn Saxton

back to top Send Email Reminder

Team Trivia Night, Saturday, April 6 at 8 P.M.

Herrick Library's upcoming Team Trivia Night will be held on Saturday, April 6 at 8 P.M. at the BookEnd Lounge.

The top three teams will be awarded prizes!

Submitted by: Natalie Skwarek

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred is Stronger - Health and Wellness Expo

Living a holistic and balanced lifestyle is the key to happiness. Alfred State and Alfred University are partnering to bring students and members of the community a unique opportunity to learn more about health and well-being.

This first annual conference day (April 6) is free to all, and offers a flexible schedule and stress free environment. Pressed for time? No problem! Sign up for as many, or as few, sessions that spark your interest. From yoga to rock climbing, stress management to nutrition, sexual health to professional development, there is truly something for everyone!

Earn extra credit for classes, fulfill club requirements, and enrich your sense of self by listening to area experts and internationally recognized speakers share their insights. Pre-registration is required, so sign up today!

Link: Registration

Submitted by: Steve Byrne

back to top Send Email Reminder

Reminder: McLane Gym & Fitness Center Closed 4/5-4/6

The McLane Gym will close at noon Friday, 4/5. The Fitness Center will close at 5 P.M. Friday, 4/5. Both will open again for use Saturday, 4/6 at 2 P.M.

Submitted by: Tony Aquilina

back to top Send Email Reminder

Last Days of 'New Morphologies: Studio Ceramics and Digital Processes'

Come to the top floor of Binns to view the exhibition, "New Morphologies" before it closes on Friday, April 5! All are welcome!

Schein-Joseph Int'l Museum of Ceramic Art is open Wednesday through Friday, 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Link: Schein-Joseph, New Morphologies

Attachment: **Geoffrey Mann**Submitted by: Allison Benson

Relay for Life Event Moved to Alfred State

Due to a lack of teams signed up and lack of help, we are moving the Relay for Life event to Orvis Gym at Alfred State on Friday at 6 p.m.

There isn't a need to sign up for a team or sign up online because there will be paper signups at the Alfred State relay. There is a \$10 registration fee for the event, which will go towards finding a cure for cancer!

Submitted by: Richard Lopez

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred Rugby Home vs. Geneseo Saturday 3 P.M.

Alfred Rugby will play DII Geneseo Home at Jericho Hill on Saturday 4/6. Kickoff is at 3 P.M. Come out and support Alfred Men's Rugby Club!

Submitted by: Tony Aquilina

back to top Send Email Reminder

Play Quidditch For a Day!

Want to play quidditch for a day? A tournament will be held on Saturday, April 13 from 10 a.m.- 5 p.m. at Jechio field. Sign up to play using this link. Registration form for individuals: https://docs.google.com/f...

No experience required.

Submitted by: Lauren Schramm

back to top Send Email Reminder

Omicron Delta Kappa AU Induction Ceremony!

All inducted members of the Alfred University Circle of Omicron Delta Kappa are invited to attend the 2013 Induction Ceremony on Sunday, April 7 at 3 p.m. in Susan Howell Hall.

This year, 20 Alfred University students will be inducted, acknowledging and celebrating their outstanding leadership in scholarship, athletics, media, the arts, and campus or community service.

Please join us as we expand the AU ODK Circle!

Submitted by: Kelly McNamara

back to top Send Email Reminder

Hot Dog Day Needs Volunteers!

Hot Dog Day raises thousands of dollars each year for local charities. This cannot be accomplished

without the generous time donation of our student volunteers.

Several of our committees still need volunteers to help with the day's tasks. The committees still in need are:

- -Provisions Helping stock the hot dog and soda booths
- -Carnival Helping organize the carnival games and accounting for club participation
- -Vendor Fair Working with local artisans and vendors to situate them on Main Street

Hot Dog Day is on Saturday, April 27 and volunteers will typically assist beginning at 8 a.m.

Please consider volunteering! It is a great way to be involved in community service and to get a free T-shirt!

You can sign up to volunteer by visiting the attached link and filling out the form. Limited number of volunteers needed, act quickly!

More information about Hot Dog Day can be found at http://my.alfred.edu/hdd

Link: Hot Dog Day Volunteer Sign-ups

Submitted by: Craig Arno

back to top Send Email Reminder

Volunteers Needed!

Volunteers are need for Children and Youth Learning Initiative programs! Children and Youth Learning Initiative is a program where every week area middle and high school students are brought to campus for hands-on educational programming that focuses on encouraging students to attend college. This is also a great opportunity for future educators to interact with students in a learning environment before you get into the classroom.

These programs run select days during the month from 3:30 to 6:30 p.m. To volunteer for the programs you do not need to be an expert in the subject, you can learn as well. To sign up for one of the programs all you have to do is select the date or dates you would like to volunteer and email **CYLI@alfred.edu** the name of the program along with the date and I will send you further information such as where to meet and a further description of the program.

Attachment: Calendar.doc

Submitted by: CYLI

back to top Send Email Reminder

'Persepolis': Film Screening + Panel Discussion

Monday, April 8, 7 - 9:30 p.m., Nevins Theater

The Art History Club and Alternative Cinema Club present a film screening of "Persepolis," a 2007 film directed by Marjane Satrapi and Vincent Paronnaud.

The film is based on Satrapi's autobiographical graphic novel that is now part of the permanent collection at Herrick Library. After the film, Dr. Kate Dimitrova and art history students will conduct a panel discussion to explore the main themes of this coming of age movie.

This event is part of a "Bridging Cultures Bookshelf" grant awarded to Alfred University by the National Endowment for the Humanities and the American Libraries Association.

Attachment: Persepolis_Poster_-_2013.pdf

Submitted by: Ellen Bahr

back to top Send Email Reminder

Seniors: Share Your Views by April 30 and Win \$500!

Seniors,

You could win \$500, just by sharing your views on the job-search process. Participate in the 2013 NACE Student Survey, sponsored by the National Association of Colleges and Employers, and you are eligible to win!

Anytime between now and April 30, 2013, and you are eligible to win (winner to be picked, at random, on May 7, 2013). Good luck!

Your individual response will remain absolutely confidential and will not be shared with anyone outside of NACE. Only aggregate data will be presented in any reports or articles based on the responses to this survey.

Link: It's easy: Complete the survey online

Submitted by: Mark McFadden

back to top Send Email Reminder

Fidelity Investments Services Rep on Campus

A member of Fidelity Investment Services education group will be on campus on Thursday, April 18, 2013 and will be available for one-on-one sessions with persons who currently invest or who would be interested in investing with Fidelity's 403(b) supplemental Retirement Plan.

He will then offer an afternoon investment seminar in the Nevins Theater. The afternoon session is open to all A-U faculty and staff and is free of charge.

Attachment: Building_invite.pdf

Submitted by: Mark Guinan

back to top Send Email Reminder

Enlist Today - Alfred Civil War

CAMPUSWIDE FOAM SWORD WAR!

If you wish to fight in the Alfred Civil War, you must register in advance so we can make you a weapon.

Synopsis: War is coming to Alfred. The Separatist Armed Forces (SAF) are threatening to secede. Members of the student body have formed the Alfred Loyalist Forces (ALF) to stop them. Meanwhile an army from Alfred State stands to take advantage of the power vacuum. Enlist to fight today!

Link: REGISTER HERE!

Submitted by: Tyler Beaulieu

Want to Llearn More about the Institute for Cultural Unity?

The Institute for Cultural Unity is located on the 1st floor of the Powell Campus Center.

There are 5 easy ways to learn more about the Institute for Cultural Unity (ICU) and to stay updated about our initiatives,

- 1. Visit our website: http://my.alfred.edu/icu
- 2. Like us on Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/I...
- 3. Email us at icu@alfred.edu to be added to our distribution lists.
- 4. You can visit us during any of the following office hours:

M - F: 10 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.

Sat: 2 - 4 p.m. Sun: 1- 5 p.m.

5. Give us a call at 607-871-2722.

We're happy to answer questions, and we're looking forward to hearing from you!

Link: Like us on facebook!

Submitted by: Institute for Cultural Unity

back to top Send Email Reminder

Register Now for Summer Classes!

The summer course schedule is now accessible in Banner: https://banweb.alfred.edu. A "quick reference" course list is attached for your convenience. Please note the recent addition of the following:

SOCI 110 01 - Introduction to Sociology - May 20-June 28 - MTRF - 10 a.m.-12:10 p.m. PSYC 220 01 - Psychological Methods and Statistics - May 20-June 28 - TWR - 1-4:05 p.m. PSYC 342 01 - Abnormal Psychology - June 10-July 5 - MTWR - 8:50 a.m.-12 p.m. MECH 400 01 - Topics: Thermal Systems - May 20-June 28 - Class days and times TBA MECH 535 01 - Thermal Systems - May 20-June 28 - Class days and times TBA.

Visit the Summer Sessions Web site for information about registration, tuition, housing, and other details and to view an updated PDF version of the Summer Course Schedule Booklet.

Printed copies of the Booklet are available to be picked up at the Student Service Center and the Mail Room. Keep in mind, however, that changes/additions/deletions made to the schedule after it was printed will not be reflected in the printed Booklet. For the most accurate, up-to-date schedule, please always check the course schedule in Banner.

Please direct questions about registration and payment to the Student Service Center and questions about financial aid to the Financial Aid Office.

If you have general questions about Summer Sessions and/or non-art summer courses please contact the Office of Summer Programs at 607.871.2612 or via email to **summerpro@alfred.edu**.

Questions about summer art courses may be directed to the School of Art Design at 607.871.2412 or via email to **johnsonc@alfred.edu**.

We hope to see you on campus this summer!

Link: Summer Sessions Website

Attachment: Summer Course List

Submitted by: Melody McLay

Summer School 2013/Financial Aid

If you plan to take summer classes at AU and are a current financial aid recipient, we are providing you the following information to help you determine if you may have financial aid eligibility applicable to summer enrollment.

In most cases, the availability of financial aid for summer school is limited and not the same as during the academic year.

Attachment: Summer School 2013 Financial Aid Details

Submitted by: Catherine Schnurle

back to top Send Email Reminder

Peer Review Board and University Judicial Board Recruitment

We are currently recruiting student members to serve on our University judicial boards. Our judicial system is designed to hold students accountable for the Student Code of Conduct, change problematic behavior through a structured educational process, and protect the University community.

The judicial system enables the campus community to take an active role in the judicial hearing process. Board members need to possess strong interpersonal and communication skills, sound judgment, personal integrity, and demonstrate respect for others.

Hearings are scheduled on an as-needed basis. Serving on a board depends on your schedule and availability.

We will be offering a PRB/UJB training on 4/14/14 from 6 until 8 p.m.

If you are interested, please contact **judicial@alfred.edu** or x2132.

Submitted by: Norm Pollard

back to top Send Email Reminder

Phonathon Jobs

Flexible calling shifts.

Sundays from 1 - 4:30 p.m. and 5:30 - 9 p.m. Monday - Thursday 5:30 - 9 p.m.

Required 3 shifts per week!

Contact Victoren Hooker by phone at 901.651.8985, by email at **victoren.hooker@ruffalocody.com**, or following the link below.

Link: short questionnaire

Submitted by: Melissa Van Winkle

Join us for Reunion 2013!

We think the world of Alfred University Alumni

Join us for Reunion 2013!

Join your classmates and friends for a fun-filled weekend June 7 - 9 including:

Friday Events:

7 Wonders of Alfred Tour

Alumni Golf Scramble at the Wellsville Country Club

Local Artisan Craft Show and Sale

Horse-drawn wagon rides

Flavors of Alfred-sample the local fare. Pay as you go

Movie night in Nevins

International singing featuring AU Faculty and Alumni

Music and mingle at Alumni Hall

Saturday Events:

5K Run/Walk - sponsored by the Gary Horowitz Service Learning Program

7 Wonders of Alfred Tour

Local Artisan Craft Show and Sale

All-Class Reunion Picnic

Alumni Association Wine Tasting - Emeriti Faculty

Equestrian Center-Reined Cow Horse Show/Tours

Schein-Joseph International Museum of Ceramic Art

Various Campus Open Houses

Movie Night in Nevins

International singing performance: Faculty and Alumni

Music and Mingle at Alumni Hall

New to Reunion:

You can enjoy "All Around Alfred" on Saturday night. You will be given a "passport" to collect stamps at the local Alfred businesses that you know and love.

If you get a stamp from at least three of the local businesses, you can turn your passport in for a chance to win an Amazon gift card!

Honored Class Dinners for:

1963, 1968, 1973, 1978, 1983, 1988, 1993, 1998, 2003, 2008, and our Golden Saxons.

Special Reunion Groups:

Lambda Chi Alpha Dinner

Theta Theta Chi

Track & field

Deadline for registration is May 10, 2013. For more information and to register for the weekend, please visit **www.alfred.edu/alumni/reg...** or contact the Office of Alumni Office for a Reunion brochure, Golf Brochure, 5K flyer, or Youth Program brochure by phoning 607.871.2144, faxing 607.871.2391, or emailing **alumni@alfred.edu**.

Come join the fun at Reunion 2013!

Submitted by: Audrea Sirianni

back to top Send Email Reminder

Win a \$100 Amex Gift Card!

Please complete the online Customer Satisfaction Survey and earn a chance to win a \$100 Amex Gift Card!

The AVI Fresh Spring Survey is a valuable tool which helps us continue to improve our services. The survey will only take a few minutes to complete; we appreciate your time and feedback.

Complete the survey by Thursday, April 11 to be eligible for the gift card. The winner will be notified

on Friday, April 13!

Link: AVI Fresh Spring Survey 2013

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Blood Drive Results

Our most recent Blood Drive had a total of 56 whole blood donations and 13 double red cell donations.

Thank you to all who attended! All donors reported their donation as being either a "good" or an "excellent" experience.

Thank you again for all your help!

Submitted by: Leanne Combs

back to top Send Email Reminder

Change in schedule for Zumba classes

Because of the lingering winter weather, the track and field team will still be practicing in Davis Gym the first week in April. Zumba classes will now begin on Monday, April 8.

Submitted by: Susan Goetschius

back to top Send Email Reminder

Printer Ink - Up for Grabs!

Spring cleaning time has come and I've come across printer ink that is no longer claimed nor needed by my department. Therefore, I will be giving away, on a first come, first served basis, the following inks (these are the ink and toner codes...not the printer codes):

```
DPS generic for HP56 (qty 2);
NCR generic for HP57 (tri color) (qty 1);
DPS generic for HP97 (tri color) (qty 1);
HP92 (qty1);
HP93 (tri-color) (qty 2);
Epson Stylus TO441, 442, 443, 444 (thats the black and the three main colors) (qty 2);
HP27X/C2127X Black toner for the HP 4000/4050 Series LaserJet...will also work for the Brother HL2460/2460N (qty 2)
```

Please contact Jaime Osborne at 607-871-2813 if you are interested in obtaining the ink.

Submitted by: Jaime Osborne

Alfred State Visual Impact Club Film Festival

"What the Festival: is an annual film festival held at Alfred State College by the Visual Impact Club. The show features a variety of film styles and techniques from artists around the world.

The screening event this year is Friday, April 5 at 7 p..m in ASC's School of Engineering Technology Building, Lecture Hall 215, to the right of the main entrance. Admission is \$3 for students with ID; \$5 for the general public; and free for those age 10 and under.

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

50 Shades of Grey Matter- Walk MS- The Grey Does Matter

I will be walking in Walk MS 2013 in Wellsville on Sunday, May 5. Please use the link below to make a donation to the National MS Society for me and my team, 50 Shades of Grey Matter.

You can also join the team to walk with me on May 5 in Wellsville or start your own team. Sign up, pledge, donate. MS needs a cure.

Help us become 50 Shades Freed. The Grey DOES Matter!

Link: National MS Society- Walk MS 2013- Wellsville

Submitted by: Mary Lou Coleman

back to top Send Email Reminder

Forum on Familial ALS Disease

Alfred State has a New Horizons Forum that provides periodic programming on various topics. The Alfred University community is invited on Thursdqay, April 11 to Engineering Room 215 (time yet to be finalized) for a forum featuring Debra Quinn of Wellsville speaking on "Public Health Advocacy for Familial ALS Disease."

The presenter suffers from fALS (an incurable and especially cruel terminal illness) and has testified before the FDA. Quinn's active role with ALS patient advocacy is located readily on the Internet (one example below, searches result in several links and pages). http://blog.patientslikem...

Submitted by: Deborah Clark

back to top Send Email Reminder

Alfred University | My AU | Our AU | Events | BannerWeb | Blackboard | News | Enews